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Dear Students, 
 
Please take a moment to read the important message from Chair Stephen Tucker in the link 
below regarding the Senior Recital requirement this year. 
 
https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/SeniorRecitalLetter.pdf 
 
- Music Department  
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=8812e768-511c-4272-af12-e60736e19357&ZotMailId=9YXnE2/jbMJE7DrMVn8MFQ==

